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Wednesday, 07 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Rights Respecting School Award (RRSA) Initiative 
We are excited to share with you a significant initiative that our school has undertaken to further enhance 
the well-being and education of our students.  Our commitment to creating a positive and inclusive learning 
environment aligns with the principles of the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child (CRC). 
To formalise our dedication, we are pursuing the prestigious Rights Respecting School Award (RRSA). 
 
The RRSA initiative, developed by UNICEF, is designed to empower young people to become active and 
informed citizens by embedding the values and principles of the CRC into the ethos and curriculum of our 
school.  By embracing these rights, we aim to foster a community where every child's voice is heard, 
respected, and valued. 
 
As part of our journey towards achieving the RRSA, we will be implementing various activities, events, and 
educational programs to educate both students and parents about the importance of children's rights. We 
encourage you to actively participate in these initiatives and engage in discussions with your children about 
their rights and responsibilities. 
 
We believe that a Rights Respecting School not only enriches the educational experience for our students 
but also strengthens our school community as a whole. Your support and involvement in this initiative are 
crucial to its success. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support as we embark on our journey to create a Rights Respecting School. 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
hillr214@sflt.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
Mr R Hilleard 
Science Teacher 
RRSA Co-ordinator 
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